
On Sunday, October 20th at 12:00 A.M. (Saturday Midnight), TVA will be 

doing maintenance that will require an outage at the Fruit Hill 

Substation.  This outage will affect 2,669 Pennyrile Electric members 

and is expected to last approximately four (4) hours. Notification calls 

and texts are going out to the affected Pennyrile Electric members 

Thursday and Friday. 


